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Board of Supervisors
COUNTY OF SANTA CRUZ
701 Ocean Street

Santa Cruz, CA 95060

REPORT ON REPLACEMENT MICROPHONES IN BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
CHAMBERS

Dear Members of the Board:

During the 2000-O 1 Budget Hearings for the Genera Services Department your Board requested that
GSD provide new microphonesin the Board Chambers for County staff or other individuals making
presentations from the tables located opposite your Board's dais. The request was for replacement
microphones that would provide for a greater range of reception and voice amplification than is
provided by the current type of microphones. Your Board requested that GSD proceed with a
purchase of the replacement equipment and report back on the equipment cost and any related issues.

GSD has ordered and received seven new microphones at a cost of $3 15 per unit and has installed
one unit in order to test the new equipment. Once it is determined that the replacement microphones
meet the amplification and use requirements at the various locations we will proceed with the
remaining installation.

It is therefore Recommended that your Board accept and tile this report on the purchase of
replacement microphones in the Board of Supervisors Chambers.
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BOB WATSON RECOMMENDED:
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SUSAN A. MAURIELLO
County Administrative Officer

cc:  County Administrative Office
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